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Group Newsletter 
  ONE YEAR ON FROM LOCKDOWN  

The last year has been one of highlights and successes 
within the Group was the restart of the Pack and its 
growth to 14 Cubs and the restart of the Scouts,  
While this great we cannot rest as we have a plan to 
offer more places to both Cubs and Scouts, there are 
plans to restart our beaver colony later in the year 
subject to Leaders being found. The weekly 
programme has been well received by the cubs and I 
know many go home tired and happy as they return for 
the next week.  
The year also saw members attend our Remembrance 
Service and St Georges Day Service, these are 
important as they show the local community that we 
are still around and that our members are proud to 
wear their uniform in public. It is also time to thank you 
all for allowing your children to attend and trust us 
with their care.  

MONTHLY SUBS 
We ask that subs is paid the first Thursday 
each month, The subs pay for the Insurance of 
each young  person and leaders during our 
activities both indoors and out, use of the hall, 
badges and activities at the meeting.  if you 
are having difficulties paying please speak to 
either Bob or Mike and we can help with the 
issue. 
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
9th June 2022 
7th July 2022 
8th September 2022  
6th October 2022 
3rd November 2022 
1st December 2022 

Online Scout Manager 
The group has started to use a record keeping tool to assist the section keep a record of its 
members, the system is secure and can only be seen by the Section Leaders and in the coming 
weeks you will be allowed access your child’s  records. The Application was set up for solely for 
Scouts in 2009 and now is used by the Girl Guides, Boys Brigade, and Youth Clubs.    

Wanted 2 Adults to run Beavers  
The role does not require any previous knowledge just 
a want to work with young people in a safe 
environment, fully supported training will be offered to 
all who apply at no cost to you. The Beavers can be the 
start of a young persons journey can lead them to 
becoming our leaders of the future. 

Keep the day Free 
2nd July 2022 we will be going to camp for 
the day,  the day is so that all our young 
people can experience what camp will look 
like. On the day there will be activities and 
games for all, see letter for more information 
of the day.   

Facebook  
We have a facebook page that we use as a way of informing you of the activities and events we 
have taken part in, it is also a way of increasing numbers within the group. We only post the 
pictures and do not name young people in the posts, when we are away it is the best way to see 
what those away are doing.. to join go to https://www.facebook.com/groups/15thstpancras/ 
 



 
 

The 15th St Pancras is part of the Scout Association and is a regisitered charity No 30610

or email: 15thenquiry@gmail.com

15th St Pancras Scout Group

The world of adventure Is open to all young people.

Your chance to shine.

What ever you like doing come give us a try.

For more information call 07930 695 683
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The 15th St Pancras is part of the Scout Association and is a regisitered charity No 30610

Cub Backwood Cooking 
Activity Badge 

Cub Hoobies Activity 
Badge 

or email 15thenquiry@gmail.com 

We meet at Basil Jellicoe Hall Doric Way London NW1 1LE                    
Thursday 6:30pm - 8:00pm 

 For more information call 07930 695 683

We’ve been helping young people have the time of their lives 
for over one hundred years. Be part of another century of fun 

and friendship and as much adventure as you can handle.  
``COME MEET US AND GIVE IT A TRY "

LEAPFORWARD
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COMING SOON  
We will shortly start using Whatsapp for the sections and will be used for information and up coming 
events. you will be able to let the leaders know if someone is not attending that night or is unable to attend 
an event…. There will be two accounts 15th Cub Pack and 15th Scout Troop….  
PLEASE DO ACCEPT THE REQUEST AND DON’T SUFFER F.O.M.O 

YOUNG PEOPLE WANTED 
We have posters and handouts to try and attract new members, if you can think of a place we 
can try to place advertise. Chip shops, other communtiy halls or communial areas on estates… 
We know that you have encourged neighbors and family and now need your help again. 
We also ask if you could take one to school and ask them if they would be willing to place one 
in the school.  

 

WANTED HELP. 
We are looking for a handful of parents to be Occuassional Helpers with the group the role is not a 
leadership role and you will only be asked to help on outtings and the odd meeting if needed.  The only 
thing we ask is that you complete a satisfactory DBS check as required by the Scout Association  
 


